

September 27, 2024

Dear McLean Health Center Families, Employees, and Residents,

Per a continued CMS requirement, we are writing to keep you informed on our current COVID-19 status. We have one employee in the health center who has tested positive. Contact tracing has been completed and anyone with a potential exposure has been notified.

- If you are not feeling well, please do not visit.
- We are currently, strongly encouraging all residents and visitors to wear surgical masks and socially distance from others.
- Visitors are welcome to visit all neighborhoods. We are asking for visitors to please not comingle once you have visited with your loved one, please exit the building.
- Staff on the positive neighborhoods are wearing KN95s.
- Staff are wearing N95s when caring for COVID positive residents.

Lisa Clark President

Lisa Clark

Carlene Rhea

Carlene C. Rhea

Vice President, Community Life